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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Introduction 
The owner is planning to build a new 24 foot E/W x 28 foot N/S detached garage.  The existing garage 

will be removed.  We were asked to comment on setback of new garage to Septic Mound Rock Bed.  The 

NW corner of the rock bed has been flagged by a Septic Installer. 

 

Discussion 

The septic system rock bed must be at least 10 feet from proposed garage.  Garage must be built on a 

floating slab.  Frost depth foundation is not allowed.  The proposed garage will impinge on the mound 

slope backfill area.  There must be positive drainage from mound and garage.  The garage slab must have 

reinforced masonry at least 40 inches in height minimum where mound slope intersects garage wall. 

 

Conclusions   

A new garage can be built 10 feet minimum from NW corner of septic mound rock bed.  Garage 

must be built on a floating slab and slab must have at least 40 inches of reinforced masonry on top 

of slab where garage foundation intersects mound slope.   Provide positive drainage away from 

garage foundation wall and septic mound.   The function of the Septic System will not be affected 

by the new garage.  Do not drive machinery on septic mound. 
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